
We would like to invite you to join our 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations

On
Thursday, 26th May 2022

From
3.30pm to 4.30pm

If you would like to join us to hear our school choir 
and celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee, please collect your child from class and come 
along to the school field (weather permitting) where the Friends of Bramingham 

will be selling refreshments


